
 
 
 

 
 

 
 The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 p.m. 
in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing (current dues 
paid) are encouraged to attend.   
  

Next meeting will be March 19, 2020 7PM 
 

 
BINGO this Sunday and all Sundays 

2-4PM in the Parish Social Hall 
 

The Pennies for Heaven donation cans will be 

out all of February and March. Please give 

generously to support the seminarians at Mt. 

Angel.  

Mike Burdick, Denzil McNiece, Flint Stearns, 
David Colton,Les Penning, Ted Hausotter, 
Matt Reidy, Mike Baker, Chris Pitkin, John 
Fuzi, Sam Raabe, and Fidel Soliz. 

The Knights of Columbus Scholarship 
Applications are now in the Parish Office. If 
you are a senior in high school and plan on 
college, get in and get your application as they 
are due back in the office by Friday, May 1st. 

 

There will be no RE classes on March 22 
due to Spring Break. Enjoy, have fun, and 
be safe. Classes will resume on March 
29th. 

 
 

Easter is just around the corner 
and the Youth Group is gearing 
up for an Easter Egg Hunt. They 
are collecting plastic eggs, candy 
ad small prizes. If you would like 
to help, there is a basket in the back of church 
for your donations. 

 
Sydney Keller is not only a 4A 
State Champion in Girls 
Wrestling, but is also on the 
Baker High Girls Basketball 
team now headed for State 

Tournament. Best wishes Sydney, no matter the 
outcome you are a Champ in our eyes! 

 
Welcome to Karen Tharp and 
Vicki Johnson, the newest 
members of our Parish. 

March Duties 

Albs: Marianne Klingler 

Fonts: Mary Ellen Dougherty 

 

Scott Sherman has a queen size mattress that 

he’s willing to give away. It’s like new! If you  

know of someone who might be interested, 

please give him a call: 541-403-0703 

Thursday, March 26th there will be 

confessions in the Cathedral at 7:00 

PM. 

We will have additional Priests. 

****REMINDER**** 

Parish Council Meeting Thursday, March 19, at 5:30 pm in 

Rectory Meeting Room. 


